
 

 Summer 1 – Year 6 
Welcome back! We hope you have had a nice break and for any children who attended Easter club, we hope you had 
the best time.  

Maths  
We will be studying angle 
names and ho to 
recognise them. Our 
studies will include 
finding adjacent angle 
sizes using protractors 
and known rules. 
 
We are then moving on to geometry, studying the 
properties of shape. We will study nets and the 
structure of 3D shape 
 
We’ll finish the half term by completing our SATS 
mathematic papers, three in total.    

English – Writing   
In writing we are reading the Firework Maker’s daughter and 
emulating the style of writing to produce narrative, metaphor 
and pathetic fallacy. 
We will work on speech within dialogue, mixing direct and 
reported speech. 

English – Reading 
We have a been enjoying a wide variety of texts this year. This 
term we will complete Skellig, while moving onto Crater Lake 
with a mysterious content.  
 
How can I help? 
Please ask you children about their opinions on what they 
have read, maybe a trip to the local library too, to borrow 
other books by authors they have enjoyed.  

Curriculum  
We are learning all about local area in History. Ask children to observe what they see around them. 
If they are in town, try to get them to discuss the types of buildings they see. In science we are 
studying electricity. We will be looking at how different forms of electricity are found around us, 
how volts can change the power of a charge and how components function. 

 
Of course, our half term will conclude with our amazing trip to Barcelona, this will provide life-long memories! 

SATs Tests: 
SATs week begins Monday May 15th and will run over four days. We will be hosting a 
meeting for more detailed information but below is listed the tests they will be taking. 
 
Maths: Three papers in total. One arithmetic test and two reasoning papers. 
English: One reading paper, one SPAG paper (grammar) and a spelling test. 
 

Clubs    Friday – 2:30 pick up or after school club (3:10 pick up) 

 

Last day in school – Friday 24th May 
 
 

Parents must be able to access Seesaw before we depart for Barcelona. If you 

don’t currently have Seesaw please speak to me as soon as possible. All pictures 

of our time in Barcelona will be updated via this software.  


